March 14, 2010

Dear Neighbors,

I’m Mary Jones and I have lived on Main Street for about 15 years now.  I’ve been the Neighborhood Watch Captain for the top half of the street for about 3 years.  

The entire Fletcher Hills area is attempting to have a Neighborhood Watch Captain on each and every street, so I have volunteered to be Block Captain of Main Street.  As a Block Captain, my job is to pass along information.  It could be as simple as having a found dog on our street or as serious as a major crime incident in the Fletcher Hills area.  I merely pass along what is sent to me by our neighbors on Main Street or the larger Fletcher Hills area.  

If you’d like to be included in the group e-mailings, please either e-mail or call me with your e-mail  and house address, along with your name.  If you’d like to include your phone numbers (home, work or cell) that’s up to you.  I’ve always thought that if my house was on fire, I’d like someone to give me a call.

Also, if you know someone on another street that might be interested in being a Block Captain (as you can see, it’s easy), please let me know.

I hope to hear from you soon,

Mary Jones

mjones@gmail.com
(619)555-1212

1234 Main Street

El Cajon, CA  92020
